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I STRONGLY ***OPPOSE*** SB166!  

 

This bill is an EGREGIOUS attempt to further obfuscate elections in Oregon.  WHO 

does this bill really serve or protect?  Election officials?   

 

Allow me to remind you that this government works for WE THE PEOPLE, no the 

other way around.   

 

Not only that, but our vote/ballot is ALREADY secret, and there is already PLENTY of 

law establishing that!  This bill would accomplish NOTHING additional for voters, but 

would instead vastly REDUCE transparency of ***OUR*** election process, even 

further removing us from having any consent in our government.   

 

Do NOT take away our RIGHT to freedom of public information and transparency in 

elections, and our ability to hold election officials accountable! 

 

 


